
A  Meeting  of Aberhafesp Community Council was held on 

Wednesday 

29th July 2015 at the Community Centre. 

  
The main items discussed by the council were the following planning 

applications: 

  

Renewal of out-line planing at the Rectory - no objection. 

  

Change of use of barn and two story extension at Cefn Coch Old Farmhouse - 

no objection. 

  

The chairman gave details of a planning meeting he had attended in 

Welshpool over the future of Birch-y-Bank 

  

The Audit of accounts is now complete and a notice displayed that should any 

member of the Parish wish to view the accounts contact Jean Morgan (Clerk) 

when a time can be arranged 

  

A cheque for £1,000 to the Aberhafesp Community Association was presented 

from the Community Council.  This is the first of two cheques to be donated 

each year. 

  

All meetings are open for members of the Parish to attend -if anyone has an 

item they would like the Council to consider please contact a Councillor or the 

clerk on 01686 688638 or maeshydref18 @ outlook.com 

  

Jean (Clerk) 
 


